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24th May, 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As we have done in the past we plan to take all Year 6 children out for a bowling party, to mark the end of their time 
with us at Bramingham. This will include bowling and lunch at “Tenpin Luton”. The cost of this trip will be £12.11 per 
child and we would really appreciate it if you would be able to send in a voluntary contribution of £10. We will be 
travelling by coach. After the children have had a game of bowling, we shall also be able to eat and then finish off with 
a final game.  
 
This year’s bowling party will be on Tuesday 16th July 2019. We will leave the school at 10:30am and be back before 
the end of school. Your child WILL need to wear school uniform and appropriate shoes (no opened toed shoes), as we 
will not be changing into bowling shoes. 
  
As some of you may or may not be aware, the food served at Tenpin is Halal. We are required to pre-order food prior 
to the trip. The menu consists of either a burger or cheeseburger (served in a white bap), chicken bites, fish fingers or 
vegetable fingers all served with chips and Heinz tomato ketchup. Please use the link below to find a copy of the 
menu and detailed allergy information.  
 
“Kid’s menu” - https://www.tenpin.co.uk/food-drink-menu/  
 
Please could you log onto your Eduspot account and complete the parental consent box along with the voluntary 
contribution of £10 by Friday 14th June, 2019. Please could you also complete and return the slip below 
indicating your child’s food option by Monday 3rd June. Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Sharon Flowers 
Headteacher 

 
Year 6 Bowling Trip – 16/07/19 

 
Child’s name……………………………………………..  Class…………………………….. 
 
 
Please tick which choice your child will be having from one of the following options; 
 
 
Burger                                      Cheeseburger      Chicken Bites                                         Fish Fingers               Vegetable Fingers   
 
 
 Please note all food options are served with chips and Heinz tomato ketchup. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………….Paren 
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